
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 8, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 HERE’S ANOTHER FAMILIAR VERSE TO MEDITATE ON AS WE BEGIN THIS NEW YEAR. IT’S 

FOUND IN JEREMIAH 29:11. “FOR I KNOW THE PLANS I HAVE FOR YOU”, DECLARES THE 

LORD, “PLANS TO PROSPER YOU AND NOT TO HARM YOU, PLANS TO GIVE YOU A HOPE 

AND A FUTURE.” 

ONE OF OUR GOALS THIS YEAR WAS TO HAVE ALL OF OUR BUS TRIP AND CONCERT 

INFORMATION ALL FINALIZED EARLY TO GIVE YOU MORE TIME TO CONSIDER AND FIT 

THEM INTO YOUR SCHEDULE. WELL, I HAVE TO ADMIT THAT IN DECEMBER SOMETHING 

HAPPENING IN MARCH DOES NOT SEEM VERY CLOSE. AND SO WHEN I GOT THE FINAL 

INFORMATION FINALIZED FOR OUR MARCH TRIP TO BRANSON, I THOUGHT I WAS DOING 

REALLY GOOD. UNTIL I SAW, AND REALIZED, HOW SOON WE HAVE TO TURN IN OUR 

ROOMING LISTS AT THE HOTELS WE STAY AT. WE USE 3 DIFFERENT HOTELS ON THIS 7 

DAY/6 NIGHT TRIP. THOSE ROOMING LISTS ARE NEEDED BY FEBRUARY 7. YES, ONE 

MONTH FROM NOW. IN LIGHT OF THAT, YOU WILL HEAR US TALKING ABOUT THIS TRIP A 

LITTLE MORE FREQUENTLY THAN USUAL. 

THE DATES ARE MARCH 10 – 16. THE BRANSON PRAISEFEST IS OUR REASON FOR GOING. 

THERE ARE 4 CONCERTS FEATURING MUSIC BY THE BOOTH BROTHERS, GREATER VISION, 

THE COLLINGSWORTH FAMILY, ERNIE HAASE & SIGNATURE SOUND, KAREN PECK & NEW 

RIVER, THE MARK TRAMMELL QUARTET, LEGACY FIVE, TARANDA GREENE AND 

VIOLINIST JAIME JORGE. PLUS COMEDY WITH AARON WILBURN AND DEVOTIONAL 

THOUGHTS FROM DR. DAVID JEREMIAH. IN ADDITION TO THE PRAISEFEST CONCERTS, WE 

WILL TAKE IN THIS YEAR’S PRODUCTION AT THE SIGHT & SOUND THEATER TELLING THE 

STORY OF NOAH. WE’LL SPEND A DAY AT SILVER DOLLAR CITY AND ENJOY THE 

EXCEPTIONAL HORSEMANSHIP DISPLAYED AT THE DOLLY PARTON STAMPEDE. AND 

WE’LL EVEN SQUEEZE IN SOME TIME FOR SHOPPING AND ENJOY MANY FINE MEALS 

TOGETHER. FOR COMPLETE INFORMATION, VISIT THE WRVM.ORG WEBSITE OR REQUEST 

OUR TRIP BROCHURE. AGAIN, THE DATES FOR THE TRIP ARE MARCH 10-16; 

REGISTRATIONS ARE NEEDED BY FEBRUARY 7. 

WE ARE REJOICING IN GOD’S PROVISION IN FINISHING OUR 2019 FISCAL YEAR IN THE 

BLACK. WE LOOK FORWARD TO YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT IN THE YEAR 2020. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


